
GHS Morning Announcements 

Friday, October 27, 2017 

 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand  "I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.” 

 

The Media Center is open all day today except from 11:05 – 12:40. 
 
Attention ALL students:  Please be courteous and respectful to our neighbors by 
driving cautiously when arriving to or leaving from school each day.  Also, don’t 
walk in their yards or throw your trash on the ground.  Thank you! 
 
NHS Members:  There will be a meeting in Mrs. Warner’s room, room 178, on 
Wednesday, November 1 from 2:45 – 3:25.  Please make arrangements to attend 
this important meeting. 
 
There will be a mandatory player/parent meeting Monday October 30th at 7pm in the HS cafeteria for any 
boy in grades 7-12 who will be trying out for basketball. Once again the boys basketball preseason meeting 
is Monday October 30th, 7pm in the HS cafeteria.  
 
On Thursday, November 2, Lifetouch will be back on campus to take pictures of those students and 
staff who did not get pictures taken in September, and of any student who wants to have their picture 
re-taken.  Students who did not get their pictures taken in September will be called from class to have 
their picture taken.  Students who wish to have their picture re-taken will need to have their first 
pictures ordered in their possession to be released from class.  Order forms are available in the Main 
Office for students who did not have their picture taken in September. 
 
The FALL Awards evening will be held on Wednesday, November 1, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the high school 
gymnasium.  All FALL athletes are expected to attend. 
 
Collect your 2016-2017 yearbook during 4, 6, and 8 lunch today until Friday, October 27th. We will not 

start selling the 2016-2017 yearbooks to the general public until after majority of the already purchased 

books have been distributed.  

 

Pre-sale football tickets for tonight’s game are on sale in the Athletic Office.   Adult tickets are $6.00.  Student 
/ Senior Citizen tickets are $4.00. ALL tickets will be $8.00 at the Gate. 
 
Reminder to all winter athletes, you must have your physical on file in the Athletic Office and you and your 
parent must have completed the online Final Forms registration.  If you need a physical packet or the 

instructions for Final Forms, you can pick them up in the Athletic Office.  Both of these items are 
mandatory for you to begin mandatory practices.  If not completed you will not practice until done so. 
 
For lunch today we are serving: Soft Taco--Beef or Chicken, Fish Sandwich, Ham or Turkey Wrap, PBJ 
Pocket, Corn, Refried Beans,Assorted Fruit 



 
Staff Absent  Sub In 
D. Buchy  C. Wilker 
T. Nicholas  J. Price 
M. Obringer  N. Hill 
L. Swigart  R. Tester 
C. Whirledge  G. Kensinger 
M. Koenig  M. Lewis 
K. Jetter  D. Williams 
E. Eberwein  M. Meade 
R. Reagan  L. Knick 
T. Randolph  None 
 


